

Making Cancer History

May 2, 2011

Mr. Keivn Shea 1505A Kelly Boulevard Carrollton, TX 75006-5524

Dear Mr. Shea:

On behalf of our patients, faculty and staff, thank you for your gift to The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center. Unrestricted support such as yours is a key driving force behind the introduction of innovative therapies year after year. Your gift to the Annual Fund allows the institution's leaders the flexibility to respond rapidly to the greatest needs and the most promising research opportunities.

**Development Office** T 713-792-3450 Unit 0705

P.O. Box 301439

Houston, Texas 77230-1439

Over the last 70 years, generous donors such as you have helped to grow MD Anderson into the world's foremost comprehensive cancer center. Philanthropic gifts continue to provide seed money and inspiration for cutting-edge research developments in the fight against cancer.

Thank you again for supporting and believing in our mission.

Sincerely,

Patrick B. Mulvey

Vice President for Development

) dais B. Mully

PBM/mon

PLEASE RETAIN FOR YOUR RECORDS

This information is provided to you in compliance with the Budget Reconciliation Act of 1993 and IRS Regulations. No goods or services were given to the donor in exchange for the donation.

Date Received: 4/27/2011 Gift Amount: \$ 100.00

ID Number: 0012539902 Annual Fund FY 2011